
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 10th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

From the start of the new academic year there are National changes to penalty notice fines. 
These changes will come into force from 19th August 2024.  We wanted to make you aware 
of the changes prior to the new academic year. 

 

 

Kindest regards,  

Mr Spencer  

Executive Headteacher  
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